Debra Thomeson

From; D Herbrandson <deandh777@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 11:08 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Mask/ordinance Input

Good day,

{'d like to submit my opinion that another mask mandate should not be implemented. There has not been an outbreak
in Petershurg, our positive case numbers are small and most of those were caught with detailed protocols aiready in
place. Those have shown to be working. There is also more emerging information about this virus that highlights the
inconsistencies being provided and how effective {or ineffective) previously believed steps really are, therefore more
restrictive measures should not be taken.

In regards to the emergency ordinance changes, there seems to be plenty of community concerns about the verbiage
and level of power it gives. My opinion would be to not pass it and do some further discussions with the community,
also allowing them more time to provide input.

We need to tread very carefully when changing any laws that potentially affect our freedoms, in any circumstances,

especially when those changes are not put up for a vote by the community.

Thank you for considering the input of the community,
Delinda Herbrandscn



